Vancouver Chapter
Harley Owners Group
Business Meeting

December 11, 2010

The meeting came to order by Director Vern Bye at 10:10am in the Trev Deeley Motorcycles
Conference room.

We had no new members at today’s meeting.

OLD BUSINESS:

November 10 — L.O.H. dinner only 8 members came out.

November 18 — Guys & Girls Tech Night at Trev Deeley Motorcycles. Most felt that is was better than
last year.

November 20 — Executive meeting to set the 2011 event calendar. The event calendar will be printed
and ready to be handed out at our Renewal Party January 15"

November 27 — Our H.O.G. Chapters Christmas Party. Food was good and a good time had by all.
Thank you to Vern for providing the music.

December 2 — Vancouver H.O.G. Chapter Shopping Night at Trev Deeley Motorcycles. Our members
saved 20% off on all items except motorcycles. Thank you to Trev Deeley Motorcycles for the great
time and food.

December 4 & 5 - Roy Henry Vickers Artwork displayed.

December 3-5 was Shopping weekend and Vancouver H.O.G. Chapter members received 20% of their
purchase towards Deeley dollars.

NEW BUSINESS:

January 15" is our Membership Renewal Party from 11:00am — 2:00pm. Come out and sign up for your
2011 membership with the chapter. There will be some free memberships given out. Snacks will also

be provided.

Trev Deeley Motorcycles will have a booth at the Vancouver Bike Show in January however we don’t
have plans at this time to have one.

Weekend Specials will be at Trev Deeley’s until Christmas. More information at the store or at
www.trevdeeley.com.

December 7, 8, 14 & 15 are Double Deeley Dollars Days.

On behalf of the store, Sherri thanked the membership and as well, wished everyone a Very Merry
Christmas & Happy New Year.
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